
 

ENE had a great business meeting on 2/11. 
In case you missed it, here are some of the highlights: 

 
 

- Watch your email for the Scholarship Luncheon Registration. We will 
be holding our Scholarship Luncheon IN PERSON! It's been a few years 
since we could do this, and we are happy to have the opportunity to 
gather and celebrate the recipients. The lunch will be March 11 from 12-3 
at Papa Razzi in Wellesley, MA. I consider this to be our Chapter’s crown 
jewel event.  Please consider joining us, we would love to have the 
support of the whole Chapter. 
 
-  Something else will be popping up in your email soon, a Smith Family 
Popcorn Fundraiser! The Chapter will receive 30% of all sales generated. 
The proceeds will go to our general operating fund to offset rising costs 
associated with the Scholarship Luncheon. The fundraiser will take 
place online. The link will be live for about 2 weeks once we receive it. 
You will place your own order and pay for it through the link provided. 
You can choose to 1) pick up your order in Hyannis, Mashpee or 
Plymouth; 2) Pay for shipping to the address of your choice; or 3) 
Choose local pickup and coordinate with me to bring it to the 
Scholarship Luncheon on March 11. So grab yourself some popcorn (so 
many flavors to choose from) and a good book or movie and enjoy. Also 
makes a great gift for friends, relatives and first responders or anyone 
else you might like to surprise! 
 
- Save the Date: Spring Section Dinner is Friday April 14 and the Section 
Meeting is Saturday April 15 at the Burlington, VT Hilton Hotel. 
 



- Will you sponsor a new member to the Section Dinner? Last Fall, our 
members generously sponsored 13 new members to the Section Dinner. 
It was a wonderful way to welcome new members and for all of us to get 
acquainted. We would like to make this a regular event at Section 
Meetings. If you can sponsor a new member this Spring, please let me 
know and plan to add a new member as your guest on the Spring 
Section Registration Form. 
 
Laconia Airport Events: LCI will be sponsoring a Career Fair on 
Saturday May 12 and Wings, Water Wheels, Touch a Truck event on May 
20.  If you can volunteer to work at a table for either of these events, 
please contact Karen Mitchell at karen.mitchell@winnaero.org 
 
*** Section Award of Merit. Our chapter has the opportunity to nominate 
one of our members to be considered for the Section Award of Merit. 
This is the highest honor the Section can bestow on a member. Please 
send your nominations to me by February 19.  A panel of no less than 3 
Chapter members will consider the nominations and forward one on to 
Section by March 1. Attached find the guidelines for the award and the 
list of past award winners. 
 
Looking forward to seeing many of you in a few weeks at the 
Scholarship Luncheon. 
  

Beth Young 
Chair, ENE 99s 
774-228-3049 

Elizabethyoung1989@gmail.com 
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